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	PRESS RELEASE


Claim defect of mobile phones
(Ústí nad Labem, October 5, 2016)  Mobile phones are a good and useful tool – if they work without problems. A mobile phone seller was inspected based on a consumer’s suggestion by the inspectors from the Liberec Region who focused on compliance with the Act on Consumer Protection.

The consumer made a claim of a damaged mobile phone and receive a properly filled protocol on the acceptance of the claim. The device was sent to Germany where defects were assessed. The vendor subsequently refused the claim in writing, but the claimed phone wasn’t returned to the consumer as it wasn’t at disposal at the workplace. So, the vendor didn’t settle the claim in the required 30-days period and, hence, the Act No. 634/1992 Coll. on Consumer Protection was breached. An on-the-spot fine was imposed for the detected shortcoming.
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